
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Bridgman for answer 

by the Conveners of the Finance and 
Resources and Transport and 
Environment Committees at a 
meeting of the Council on 22 
November 2018  

  With the Consultation for the future of George Street under 

way, please can the Convenor’s confirm the following: 

Question (1) What was the total income from parking meters and parking 

tickets on George Street in the last full financial year? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many weeks of the year ( or part weeks) was parking:1: 

fully restricted and 2 partially restricted ( if partially what was 

the approximate percentage of the street that was not 

available for parking? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What is the minimum cost that the Convenor of TEC 

anticipates for even the simplest changes to be put in place 

on George Street? 

Answer (3)  
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